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Meeting summary 

 
Discussion focussed on preparing for a following meeting between TDGG and Hon Nathan Guy, 
Minister for Primary Industries. Also, MPI representatives provided TDGG with an update on MPI’s 
readiness work programme in advance of a Forum presentation on the topic.  

The meeting with the Minister preceded the Minister’s opening address at the Biosecurity Forum. 
Minister Guy was particularly interested in progress with and the next steps for implementing GIA, 
as well as the experience of signatories through the Auckland Fruit Fly response. TDGG appreciated 
the opportunity to meet with the Minister, and reinforced its commitment to the successful 
implementation of GIA. 
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